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We're Always Learning More About Act 76

As | am writing this, eligibility has just expanded for Child Care Financial Assistance.
Last year at this time, the Readiness Payments were just starting to roll out and the
promise of increased reimbursement rates and more families becoming eligible for
financial assistance was still months away!

There has been so much change in this system in a short period of time; we still
don’t know the full impact of Act 76. And this latest change in eligibility will be

perhaps the largest change of all. I'd love to hear from you about what the eligibility
change means for families that you work with.

If you are still unsure of everything Act 76 means for your business, you are not
alone. Last week the team at FCF learned something new about eligibility for

Financial Assistance: Did you know that in the application for financial assistance,
the question about assets refers to only liquid assets (like bank accounts) not real
estate or other assets?

This change was made in April, so if you know any families that were not eligible
because they had too much in assets, please suggest that they contact their
eligibility specialist to have this re-evaluated. More information related to Act 76 and
eligibility, can be found on the CDD CCFAP website and folks can find the CCFAP
Application here.



https://dcf.vermont.gov/benefits/ccfap?emci=94479998-9f7a-ef11-991a-6045bdee6681&emdi=202a1751-2c7b-ef11-991a-6045bdee6681&ceid=10961662
https://outside.vermont.gov/dept/DCF/Shared Documents/Benefits/CCFAP-Application.pdf?_gl=1*128qyyi*_ga*MjM4ODE3MDEzLjE3MTYzMjM0OTY.*_ga_V9WQH77KLW*MTcyODQwODA0OC4yMi4xLjE3Mjg0MDgwOTcuMC4wLjA.
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=253afa40-a70b-42d4-acb1-a04daa06e8bd

Erin Roche, Vermont Director, First Children's Finance

Need to Access Capital?

In September, we reviewed the first planning grant applications and have
offered awards to seven successful applicants. If you have an idea for a large
expansion or new building but you’re not sure how to get started, our planning
grant project could be a great opportunity for you. Completed applications are
reviewed each month.

If you want to know more about this new project supported by Let's Grow Kids
and the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development, check our
Vermont Grants webpage for the guidelines. Or email us for more information.

The first round of Make Way for Kids applications were due on September 30.
We received 37 applications that we are carefully considering! The next
deadline is February 3, so if you have an idea for a new location or an
expansion, it’s not too soon to start planning for your application. To learn
more about this grant and whether they might be a good fit for your business,
please reach out to vigrants @firstchildrensfinance.org

You can find more information about the Planning Grant Project and the
Capacity Building Grants on our Vermont Grants webpage. And if you want
some inspiration, follow us on social media to see our 2023-2024 grantees
and their amazing projects!

Working Together to Chart a Path Forward!

The First Children's Finance Vermont team met with the VTAEYC team to discuss
how we can collectively serve child care businesses and systems across Vermont.

FCF News!



https://www.firstchildrensfinance.org/vermont-grants/
mailto:vtgrants@firstchildrensfinance.org
mailto:vtgrants@firstchildrensfinance.org
https://www.firstchildrensfinance.org/vermont-grants/

One of our favorite things to do is to be out in the state, meeting with child care
entrepreneurs and our statewide partners to keep improving the system. In the past
month we have been in just about every county!. A few memorable visits include:
o Family child care homes in Benson, Randolph and Orwell
¢ Centers in Colchester, Swanton, Salisbury and Rutland
o Statewide partner meetings in Warren, Rutland, South Burlington and
Burlington

Up next, you can find us at the Vermont Afterschool Conference at Sugarbush
(October 24-25), the Gathering for the Future of Rural Vermont in Randolph
(October 25) and the VTAEYC Conference at Killington (October 28-29). We hope
to see you there!

Business Sustainability

In September, along with our regular two-
hour trainings, we began two new
Business Leadership Cohorts. The
Business Planning Cohort completed the
Business Planning Workshop and began a
series of five virtual panels with a panel of
child care financers including a bank, a
credit union, two CDFIs and a federal
agency.

We still have a few trainings left on the fall
calendar: Board Governance and

Planning for the Future are the last two
trainings in October. You can register for
these and any of our other trainings on the
Northern Lights calendar. To learn more
about the Business Leadership Cohort, we
made a short video that shares
experiences of your peers. If you would like to be on the list for a future cohort, email
infovt @firstchildrensfinance.org.

In partnership with VTAEYC and SPARQS, SharedServicesVT has some new
resources for you!

Successful Program Management: Forms, Policies & Templates
« Find fillable forms and blank templates for all your classroom needs.
Examples include immunization checklist, HR, safety, board policy, daily
reports & more
e Check it outHERE

SSVT Site Map/Reference Sheets
o Family Child Care Home
e Child Care Centers

SharedServicesVT is your resource HUB for all things child care and ECE. You need
a membership, but it's free! Sign up now.

Finally, the Child Development Division just shared the newly revised incentive
system for quality and capacity. You can get all the details here.



https://northernlightsccv.org/training/training-calendar/?_sfm_sponsor=First Children%E2%80%99s Finance
https://www.sharedservicesvt.org/vermont/vermont-resources/find-training/
mailto:infovt@firstchildrensfinance.org
https://www.sharedservicesvt.org/successful-program-management/forms-policies-templates/
https://www.sharedservicesvt.org/media/esghn3ui/reference-sheet-family.pdf
https://www.sharedservicesvt.org/media/wkqh3fpd/reference-sheet-center.pdf
https://www.sharedservicesvt.org/marketing-home/
https://outside.vermont.gov/dept/DCF/Shared Documents/CDD/Funding/QCIP-Plan.pdf?_gl=1*1izhi5c*_ga*ODMzMDQ0ODc3LjE3MjY3NDYwODU.*_ga_V9WQH77KLW*MTcyODA0NDE1MC4yNS4xLjE3MjgwNDc0ODcuMC4wLjA.

It's Riddle Time!

Thanks for reading! Now, it's time for the FCF monthly challenge. First, shout out to
our previous winner, Ginelle Hunter!

For this month, do you know the answer to this riddle?

What has many keys, but can’t open a single lock?

First person to reach out to infovt @firstchildrensfinance.org with the correct answer

will win a prize!

The Vermont Business and Technical Assistance Program (BTAP) provides expert
business training, technical assistance and consulting to help start, sustain, and grow child
care businesses. The BTAP is made possible through a grant to FCF by the Vermont
Agency of Human Services, Department for Children and Families, Child Development
Division. The Vermont BTAP is a partnership between First Children’s Finance and Let’s
Grow Kids.

Provider Resources FCF News Our Team

Get In
Touch

f O in

Vermont Regional Office
P.O. Box 261
Vergennes, VT 05491-0261

First Children's Finance | 212 Third Avenue North Ste 310 | Minneapolis, MN 55401 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice



mailto:infovt@firstchildrensfinance.org
https://www.firstchildrensfinance.org/vermont/
https://letsgrowkids.org/early-childhood-educators
https://www.firstchildrensfinance.org/for-businesses/resources/
https://www.firstchildrensfinance.org/news/
https://www.firstchildrensfinance.org/vermont/
https://www.firstchildrensfinance.org/contact/
https://www.facebook.com/1stchildrensVT
https://www.instagram.com/1stchildrensvt/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/first-children's-finance/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice

¢ Constant
Contact

Try email marketing for free today!



	Vermont Newsletter
	We're Always Learning More About Act 76
	Need to Access Capital?
	FCF News!
	Business Sustainability
	It's Riddle Time!



